
1

From: Grey Lynn Dental 
Sent: Friday, 16 December 2016 8:36 a.m.
To: Consultations
Cc:
Subject: SMALL CORRECTION OF MY SUBMISSION: Consultation on the 2016/17 Draft

budget, annual practicing certificate fee, disciplinary levy for dentists and dental
specialists

Importance: High

Dear Ms Warner and Members of the Dental Council,

SMALL CORRECTION: Consultation on the 2016/17 Draft budget, annual practicing certificate fee, disciplinary levy
for dentists and dental specialists

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission regarding the proposed increase in the APC.

The NZDA has previously made a submission on behalf of its members, however, this was seen by NZDC as a single
submission.  The NZDA represents 98% of dentists in New Zealand so their submission should be read as the voice of
its individual members.

This year’s proposed increase in the APC fee brings the increase in two years of approximately 20.5%. This is
excessive.

I strongly oppose the proposed APC increase.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Usha Narshai




